
 

The ROADSAFE Study 

The Australian Road Safety 
Study for Older Adults 
Participants needed for new research study at the 
Road Safety Research Collaboration Unit   
 

 

Are you a registered General Practitioner (GP)? We are 
seeking GPs who have experience in assessing driving 
capacity in older adults, including cognitive function and how 
it relates to driving.  
Participation in this study involves a 20-minute interview via telephone. 
Responses will be stored anonymously. 

You will receive a $50 online WISH Gift Card for your time. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please scan the QR code and 
complete the online registration form. 

For more information, please contact Dr Kayla Stefanidis on 5430 1166 or 
email (ROADSAFE@usc.edu.au)  

University of the Sunshine Coast Ethics Approval (HREC A211678) 
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